
Dear all, 
  
We’d like to provide you with an update on the current drainage improvement scheme, which is 
taking place along B1112, Eriswell/Lakenheath. 
  
Our teams have made good progress on site and following a review of the programmed 
completion date, we now hope to complete the works two weeks ahead of schedule, bringing 
the completion date forward to Wednesday 9 November 2022. 
  
Whilst our teams undertake the remaining works on site, including additional road repairs, 
during week commencing 7 November 2022 temporary traffic signals will be in place on the 
roundabout, with a 24hr road closure of the B1112. Traffic will also be sent the opposite way 
around the roundabout. Due to this we will be unable to open the road overnight on Monday 7 
and Tuesday 8 November. This is essential to complete the final work. 
  
We aim to remove all traffic management by close of play Wednesday 9 November 2022. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Gemma Allard 
Communications Officer | Highways 
Suffolk County Council 
 


